
 

Study Abroad and Financial Aid 

Enrollment in a program of study abroad approved for credit by Stonehill College 
may be considered enrollment at Stonehill for the purpose of financial aid.   

 

Are there additional costs associated with Study Abroad? 

For the 24-25 academic year an abroad fee of $750 per semester will be charged 
to students who choose to study abroad.  

 

Will Study Abroad affect my financial aid award? 

As a general rule, financial aid awards are applicable to study abroad programs 
approved by and administered through the College. Any awarded Stonehill 
scholarships, need-based grants, and other financial aid are valid for costs 
associated with studying abroad as long as the tuition/fees and any applicable 
room and board charges are billed by Stonehill directly to the student and payable 
to Stonehill.  Tuition Exchange Scholarships, however, are not transferable. 

 

How will I be billed? 

Students in approved external programs will be charged for current Stonehill 
tuition and mandatory fees, plus Stonehill’s room and/or board if the provider’s 
advertised standard program costs include room and/or board. You will receive a 
bill from Stonehill, including your financial aid, and you must pay the balance due 
to Stonehill as you normally would. 
 


